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Subject: Area Committee Forums - Feedback 
 

        
  
 
 
 

 
 

Executive Summary 

This report updates the Area Committee on the feedback from the consultative forums held 
in the North East inner area. 
 

Specific Implications For:  

Ethnic minorities 
  
Women 
 
Disabled people  
 
Narrowing the Gap 

Electoral Wards Affected:  

Chapel Allerton 
Moortown 
Roundhay 

Originator: Hannah Rees  
Tel: 214 5872   
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Background Information 

1. At the Area Committee meeting in September 2004, Members agreed a set of forum 
arrangements for the Inner North East Area. The purpose of the forums is to consult 
with local residents on area priorities and to identify and discuss local issues. 

 
2. The Area Committee is requested to consider the feedback given, and through the 

Area Management Team, identify projects and service improvements that can be 
targeted to meet local needs. 

 
3. Since the last Area Committee meeting, there have been three consultative forums – 

Chapeltown on 18th May, Meanwood on 7th June and Chapel Allerton Village on 14th 
June 2006.  
 

Feedback from the forums 

4. Feedback from the forums is attached in appendix one.  Due to reporting deadlines 
for this Area Committee meeting, the feedback from Chapel Allerton Village will be 
circulated at the meeting. 

Future forum dates 

5. One forum date is confirmed: 
 
Roundhay West Parks Forum – 4th July 2006.   

 
6. A forum for Moortown ward will be arranged over the coming weeks, in consultation 

with ward members. 
 

Recommendations 

7.          The Area Committee is requested to note the contents of this report. 
 


